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Charles Cantelo 

The Isle of Wight Observer, Saturday 4 July 1868 

NEWPORT 

FUNERAL OF MR. CANTELO. – On Friday last the Mayor, the members of the Council, and 

other members of the Corporation joined in showing their last token of respect for the late Mr. Charles 

Cantelo (who was a member of the Council), by following his remains to the Carisbrooke Cemetery. 

The deceased’s workman and apprentices, as well as many private friends, joined in the funeral 

procession. The late Mr. Cantelo was universally esteemed for his private and public worth. 
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